
 

We have been notified by non-members and members of the credit union about a text message
received over the weekend (May 9, 2010).  The message states their account has been locked 
and to call an automated number then enter their account information and PIN.
 
Georgia Power Federal Credit Union does not solicit credit union members for personal 
information. If you receive a supposed e-mail, text or phone call that asks for account 
information, you should consider it a fraudulent attempt to obtain your personal information  
for illegal purposes and you should not follow the instructions in the e-mail or phone call.  

If you inadvertently respond and provide confidential account information, please notify us 
immediately at 800.360.6362 or memberserv@gpfcu.org.  
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